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Guadeloupe: letter from the Dominica Trade
Union
Wednesday 4 March 2009, by DTU, NICHOLAS Leo Jules Bernard (Date first published: 26 February 2009).

Préfet de Guadeloupe

Rue Landenoy

97-100 Basse Terre

Fax: Int. 00-335-90-81-58-32

M. Yves Jego

Secrétaire d´Etat Chargé

De l’Outre-Mer

27, Rue Oudinot 75007

Paris

Fax: Int. 00-331-53-69-28-04

Dear Sir

The Dominica Trade Union (DTU) is very concerned about the long impasse which exists in our
neighboring sister island Guadeloupe since the 24th. January 2009. The hard working poor people of
Guadeloupe and Martinique are the ones most affected as a result. In the interest of peace, freedom
and democracy the Dominica Trade Union as a member of the ITUC, IUF, and CCL call on you Sir
and the rest of the French Authority being a member of the UN and ILO to treat in good faith the
lawful representatives of the workers of Guadeloupe and Martinique by entering into positive
negotiations with them for a peaceful and amicable settlement to the impasse without the use of Arm
Force and violence.

Yours sincerely

Leo Jules Bernard Nicholas
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